
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice – regarding Holiday Home Work for Class-UKG  

 

Dear Parents,            Dated: 21.05.2024 

As regular school was unexpectedly curtained w.e.f. Monday, 20
th
 May 2024 

with a switch over to online classes and thus certain pre-summer break 

instructions importantly pertaining to Summer Holiday Home Work, could not 

be conveyed to the parents. 

As a result of the above parents are requested to kindly visit the school starting 

from Wed., 22.05.2024 upto Friday, 24
th
 May 2024 till 1:00 p.m. to collect the 

Holiday Home Work booklet from the Class Teacher. 

Thanking the parents for their kind cooperation on the matter. 

 

Class Teacher 

 


